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This bill is very, very bad for farmers, ranchers and their employees that work along 

beside them. The employees will end up making less money in the end. As someone 

who is working in agriculture, there is some long hard hours but there is so many 

more benefit in doing the work. And I am not hearing the hard working people that 

work with the farmers & ranch complaining.  

I hear more people complaining about Kate Brown than ANYTHING!  


